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Fields Howell LLP is proud to announce that six attorneys from its Atlanta office have been recognized
in the 2023 edition of Georgia Super Lawyers, a distinction that highlights exceptional legal
professionals across various practice areas.

Super Lawyers

Paul L. Fields, Jr. — Insurance Coverage
Ann T. Kirk — Insurance Coverage
Gregory L. Mast — Insurance Coverage

Rising Stars

Taryn M. Kadar — Insurance Coverage
Stephan A. Kahn — Insurance Coverage
Tyler Bryant Walker — Insurance Coverage

The Super Lawyers selection process involves peer nominations, independent research, and
evaluations, identifying the top 5% of attorneys in each state. The Rising Stars list recognizes the top
2.5% of attorneys who are either under 40 years old or have been practicing for 10 years or less. This
recognition reflects the high regard these attorneys have earned from their peers and their
commitment to excellence in the field of insurance law.


